
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 
Vestry Meeting Minutes

January 21, 2024

Vestry Present: Penny Bailey, Clare Childs, Don Donnellan, Pam Griffin, Katelyn Printz, Becky 
Schamore, Mickey Shull, Susan Stevenson, Suzanne Young.

Vestry Absent: Amy Ley.

Others Attending: Todd Dougan (Clerk), Chris Harpster (Deacon), Johnny Tuttle (Rector).

A regular meeting of St. Paul’s Vestry was held January 21, 2024 and called to order at 1:05 
p.m. by Johnny Tuttle, Rector.

I. Election of Officers

Johnny Tuttle noted that the following individuals were willing to serve as the officers:

Susan Stevenson, Senior Warden
Suzanne Young, Junior Warden
James Little, Treasurer
Todd Dougan, Clerk

They were elected on a motion by Becky Schamore, duly seconded, and unanimously 
approved.  

II. Lockup and Counting Duties

Susan Stevenson circulated a sign up sheet for Vestry lockup and counting duties.

III. Minutes

Todd Dougan requested approval of the minutes of the December 17, 2023 regular meeting 
and the January 7, 2024 called meeting.  This was approved on a motion by Suzanne Young, 
duly seconded, and approved with affirmative votes of all Vestry present except for the new 
members, Don Donnellan and Mickey Shull, who abstained as they were not on the Vestry at 
those meetings.

IV. Dismissal

The meeting was adjourned at 1:20 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, Todd Dougan, Vestry Clerk
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